

Michigan Lakes and Streams Association, Inc.

Board of Directors

Dave Maturen
President

John Wilks Vice President

Mike Gallagher Treasurer

Nancy Beckwith Secretary

Fred Denman

Jennifer Jermalowicz-Jones, Ph.D

Lon Nordeen

Paul Sniadecki

Mark Teicher

Staff

Melissa DeSimone Executive Director

Sharon Wagner Riparian Publisher

Jean Roth

CLMP

February 10, 2020

Representative Gary Howell, Chair

House Natural Resources and Outdoor Recreation

Committee

Committee Meeting on February 11, 2020

RE: HB 5463

The Michigan Lakes and Streams Association

SUPPORTS Representative Lilly's bill.

This appears to be a supplement to the protections afforded to riparian owners that Representative Eisen's HB 5401 and 5402 would provide. We appreciate legislation that protects our shorelines

and riparian property.

David C. Maturen, President